ROBINSON Anita

From: IASC
Subject: Adachi - Virgin Australia

From: Toru Adachi

Sent: Tuesday, 1 October 2019 10:03 PM

To: clientservice <clientservice@infrastructure.gov.au>
Subject: Virgin Australia

Dear Sirs/Madams for IASC, International Air Services Commission

Hello. My name is Toru Adachi (Mr.) from Tokyo, Japan. I've heard that Virgin Australia has applied for a
new slot of HND(Haneda)/Tokyo.
I am writing to you to ask you to give the approval to Virgin Australia.

Kindly please give some thought to my opinion as one of the Japanese as follows:
- ANA(AIl Nippon Airways) offers VA to do code-share flights of BNE=HND.

- VA has already flies to Tokyo(Narita) using SQ's code-shared flights.

- VA can create a new competitive force between Australia and Japan.

- The Japanese loves Virgin brands.

Thank you very much.

Warm regards:
Toru Adachi(Mr.)



